
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 11/22/2011 4:57:52 PM
To: 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' (jmh@cpuc.ca.gov); 'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov);

Serizawa, Linda (lss@cpuc.ca.gov) (lss@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD);

Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E Data Request Log - through 10/31/11 

Michelle, Julie, Linda,

Following up on some conversations we've had recently about data requests, attached is a log 
of Pipeline Safety OIR, Records Oil, and "ad hoc" (i.e., not attached to a specific proceeding) 
data requests and other CPUC directives PG&E has received through October 31. Each of the 
three categories above has its own tab in the attached. I'm sharing this with you in the hope 
that your staff can leverage already-asked questions/answers in putting to your future data 
requests. Of course, we understand that you continue to have questions and we will continue 
do our best to answer them as quickly as possible. Let us know if you have any questions or 
suggestions about how to make this process more efficient. Thanks, and have a happy 
Thanksgiving,

Trina
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